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RECEPTION – CURRICULUM – SUMMER 2 

 Subject What are we learning this term? 
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This term we will be focusing on numbers 1 to 20, 
numerical patterns and shape. The children will be 
learning all about numbers 1 to 20 with a deeper 
understanding. This involves writing numbers, 
counting numbers, comparing numbers, whilst 
continuing to subitise numbers 1 to 5 (knowing the 
number of dots without counting). This term the 
children will be using ten frames and developing 
their number bonds to 10. 
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This term in phonics the children will begin learning 
their set 2 sounds and by the end of Reception 
should be able to identify the sounds; ay, ee, igh, ow 
and oo ready for Year 1.  
 
The children will be embedding the sounds they 
know and will be continue to read these in simple 
sentences building their fluency.   
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This term in our afternoon lessons the children will 
be focusing on the Big Question ‘How do I change 
over time?’ 
 
The children will be learning all about how things 
change over time and what has happened in the 
past. Transition will be a big focus this term, and the 
children will be supported in upcoming changes and 
how to deal with emotions related to change.  
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PE kit will be needed in school every day, 
but our official PE day is: 

 
Wednesday 

 
Please make sure that all PE Kit is labelled with your child’s 

name. 
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Reception - Curriculum Focus – Summer 2 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We hope you have some well needed rest over the half term and return ready to get stuck into the final 
term of your child’s first year at school. 
The term will be centred around answering our ‘Big Question’ – How do I change over time? 

This will be based around transition, growing and changing. We will be supporting your child with 
upcoming changes, keeping themselves safe, and feelings associated with change.  

Reading in Reception has been amazing this year and the children will continue to be sent home with 
their Read Write Inc reading book.  

We have had brand new books for our Reception and KS1 book shop, where children who read 
regularly earn tokens to buy a brand new book to take home! Please support you child in earning 
enough tokens to buy a book for themselves.  
 

Please find attached our curriculum overview and what your child requires in school.  

This includes:  

 

 Reading with your child at least four times a week at home.  

 Signing your child’s reading diary to show when they are reading at home.  

 Bringing their reading book into school every day. 

 Supporting your child in completing their homework. 

 Ensuring they arrive to school on time to support their transition. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your support and if you have any questions or concerns please ask. We are here to 
support you and your children in their first year of school. 

Miss Lewis (Class Teacher) and Miss Newman (Teaching Assistant) 

Reading Tokens! 

If your child reads 4 times a 

week they earn 5 reading 

tokens. They can collect these 

throughout the term and use 

them to buy a brand new book 

in our book shop! 


